
We are delighted to host Burkart Flutes and Piccolos on Friday the 
30th of September. Ethan from Burkart will be displaying their 
fabulous new instruments. Book an appointment, call us on 020 
7388 8438 or email afp@allflutesplus.com.  Don’t miss out if you’re 

in the market for a new instrument! 

We look forward to welcoming you!


